
Most High Mission  
October 18. 2023 
 
We salute in the matchless Name of our All Sufficient Lord, Jesus Christ.  
 
We have a devastating disaster caused by spillage of excess water from our Volta Dam 
as a result of heavy rains. 
 
Many people along the bank have been displaced and all their livelihood wiped away. 
The situation is dire.  
 
Our Sikor EFC that I personally visited on Sunday, October 6, is situated along the 
bank. The following day we received the news of the community flooded by the spillage 
and were being evacuated to a nearby classroom.  
 
MHM needs to respond to their cry for support with blankets, food, etc. We're able to 
raise GHS 2000 about $200. Government relief is slow in coming. We need at least a $ 
1500 to help significantly.  
 
We're appealing to you and friends to help support them.  
 
Glory awaits, 
Jacob  
 
To make a donation to Most High Mission, visit: https://globalhz.org/most-high-mission/ 
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